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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Truthfulness 

 
Year 6 Leavers 2022 

It has been a fantastic week celebrating our year 6 children’s time at Wrock-

ward Wood Juniors. The children have performed two plays, had a graduation 

assembly and a prom. Throughout all of these, they have conducted them-

selves impeccably, ensuring that they have made special memories to treasure. 

It has been a privilege to see them grow in maturity, resilience and responsibil-

ity. We all wish them well in their futures at secondary school and beyond. 

Thank you year 6, you are all absolute stars and a hard act to follow! 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thursday 21st July 

Break up 

Monday 5th  

September 

PD Day—staff only in 

school 

Tuesday 6th  

September 

Return to school —

normal times.  

Normal uniform 

Wednesday 7th  

September 

Year 5 Trip 

Boscobel House 

Thursday 8th       

September 

Year 6 Trip 

National Memorial 

Arboretum 

Wednesday 14th 

September 

Year 4 Trip 

Ludlow Castle 

Wednesday 14th 

September 

Museum Visitors  
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Goodbye & Good Luck Mr Spragg! 

Mr Spragg is sadly leaving us after many years of dedicated service to the school and 

the children. He joined the WWJS team as a newly qualified teacher 14 years ago and 

has been promoted over the years to Deputy Head. Mr Spragg has chosen to pursue 

a new career following his ambition to work with children in a pastoral role. This will 

give him more time to spend with his two small children at home and work in a role 

which is close to his heart. 

We would like to thank him for all his hard work and support and we know the        

children and staff will remember him for his unique sense of humour , sarcasm and 

fun outlook! He introduced the chickens to school which they will also remember for 

a long time. Mr Spragg has done many ‘extra’ things in school like organising school fayres, attending residen-

tial trips, being the ICT lead for school and supporting vulnerable pupils. He has taught many classes over the 

years and has had a huge impact on many, many pupils. 

We are very sorry to see him leave and would like to wish him well in his future ventures. Thank you Mr Spragg 

and GOOD LUCK!! 

 

 
 

Goodbye! 

We are also sadly saying goodbye this week to Mrs Taylor who is taking up a  

position at another school, Mrs Butters who is leaving to pursue a teaching    

career, Mrs Gill who is moving on to new ventures and Mrs Mackay who is also 

joining another school. We would like to thank them all very much and wish 

them well with their new positions. Thank you for all your hard work and com-

mitment ladies, you will be missed a great deal. We know you will all succeed in 

whatever the new jobs throw at you! Thank you 

for being very valuable members of our school 

team. 

We will miss you all! 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

Leavers’ Performance 

 

 The year 6’s did two fantastic performances this week of ‘School Daze’ and there were some amazing solo-

ists who overcame nerves to sing beautifully in front of the parents. We would like to say a very big thank 

you to the children who stepped into roles on Tuesday evening at the very last moment due to other chil-

dren being unavailable. This is incredibly difficult when you have not learnt the lines and you are                

performing in front of everyone.  

We would also like to thank the year 6 team for all their hard work and continued dedication to enable their 

children to succeed. You are all amazing! 

Year 6 Leavers’ Prom 

 The children had a fantastic time at the prom last night! Year 6 
parents will receive an email over the next few days which will 
provide you with a link, a user name and a password to access a 
separate secure area on our school website where all the photos 
from this week will be uploaded. Have a lovely break everyone! 



 

 

  

 

 

 

New Equipment! 

A huge thank you to everyone who contributed to the sports week non-uniform day and 
bought drinks and snacks after sports day! The proceeds have been spent on some lovely 
new playtime equipment including tennis equipment, basketballs, dodgeballs and new 
basketball hoops which we’re sure the children will enjoy using! 

Safeguarding 

Telford and Wrekin have issued guidance for parents in relation to child sexual exploitation. This infor-
mation leaflet is accessible to all our parents in our safeguarding section of our webpage.  

If you are ever worried about the safety of any child, please contact Family Connect: 

 01952 385385 familyconnect@telford.gov.uk (Out of hours: 01952 676500)  

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/13709/a-guide-for-parents-and-carers-cse-2022-
leaflet-digi.pdf 

A Huge Thank You! 

As a staff, we would all like to say a very big thank you to our wonderful kitchen team. 

The team work incredibly hard behind the scenes every day to make sure the children 

and staff receive delicious healthy meals. The kitchen has been a particularly difficult 

place to work recently with the very hot weather and Ms Childs, Mrs Lewandowski and 

Mrs Hiller have ploughed on despite the heat. Thank you ladies, you are amazing! Have a 

lovely restful summer break. 

mailto:familyconnect@telford.gov.uk
https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/13709/a-guide-for-parents-and-carers-cse-2022-leaflet-digi.pdf
https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/13709/a-guide-for-parents-and-carers-cse-2022-leaflet-digi.pdf


 

 

 

 

 Out of School Superstars! 

We are very aware that many of our children participate in activities and clubs out of 
school and at home. We would like to celebrate their achievements on our weekly 
newsletter. If your child has participated competitively in a sporting activity, accom-
plished personal achievements or participated in a fundraising activity, please email us 
on a3129@telford.gov.uk a photograph and a brief paragraph about what they have 
done. We will place it in the newsletter as soon as we can. It is always lovely to share 
the children’s accomplishments and celebrate their success! 

Pastoral 

As July brings to a close, I just want to thank you for all your support working 
in partnership with school to help keep our  pupils and staff safe. For many families 
the summer holidays can be difficult when you may need advice, guidance and sup-
port, and we appreciate that many of our families may need information on different 
services available during this period. Please head over to our website where there is 
lots of relevant signposting and information that may support you while school is 
closed.  

Pastoral | Wrockwardine Wood Church of England Junior School (wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk)  

Additionally, please don't hesitate to contact Telford and Wrekin's Early Help Services, strengthening fami-
lies. Effective Early Help is essential to improve the life chances of Telford's children, young people and their fami-
lies. The aim of Strengthening Families is provide support which helps families to stabilise and improve their 
own situation through primary prevention approaches at the earliest time. Strengthening Families provide 
local services for families with children aged 0-19, in a planned approach to ensure resources are target-
ed where they are most effective.   

If you need advice and support for your family, please contact Strengthening Families  

Hadley Castle Locality-Telephone: 01952 387183 

 

 

Kids Eat Out For Less - Summer 2022 

There are some great offers for Kids to eat 

out for less this Summer   

Thank you for your continued 

support with attendance during 

this term.  

Look out for some exciting new 

attendance incentives coming in 

September! 

 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/parents-info/pastoral

